c R I ST g End of Sale of 7300X3 Bundles with First Generation Supervisor

Arista Networks announces the upcoming end of sale for the Arista 7300X3 Series bundles with
first generation supervisor. The products and part numbers covered by this announcement are
listed below in Table 1. The last day to order the a?ected products is planned for April 18th,
2023.

Customers with active support contracts for 7300X3 products will continue to receive support
from Arista TAC (Technical Assistance Center) as long as the systems remain covered under a
support contract and the dates listed in Table 2, the End-of-Life Milestones.

Migration Options

Customers affected by the End of Sales are encouraged to plan a migration to the newer Arista
7300X3 bundles with Supervisor2 that provide equivalent functionality or higher performance.

Affected Product Description Alternate Products Description

DCS-7304X3-BND-D-
F
DCS-7304X3-BND-F



http://www.tcpdf.org

